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Mr. Harold Weisberg 

7627 Old Receiver Road 

Frederick, MD 21702 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

How nice it was to hear from you and especially nice of 

you to share your book. 	I congratulate you, it looks like a 

fine job and I know how much research and effort must have 

gone into It. 	I know that Bill would be extremely proud. He 

was certainly happy to be able to help you as far as getting 

It published was concerned. 

I now see that you are planning two more books, due this 

year, so obviously you are not just sitting around twiddling 

your thumbs. Books like these are extremely valuable. They 

cut through all the propaganda of those who would twist 

history to suit their purposes and it is very important that 

those in the future know the truth. 

Keep up the good work and, once again, congratulations 

on having your book now finally avallable. 

Sincerely, 

Mrs 	Iliam Loeb 

NSL:jpm 

P.S. As to your final question, 1 do not believe that Bill 

ever assured Crowell against loss. 	He and Tommy Crowell had 

a good personal relationship and he would have considered 

such legal details unnecessary. 
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